
2023 Rose Garden Pool Association 
Guest Rules and Procedures

~Guest fee is $5.00 per guest, whether the guest is swimming or not. Only 

cash or checks are accepted and must be paid for upon entrance to the 
pool. Guests 2 years and under are free. 

~Members must be present when guests are signed in at the front desk. 

Members must be 12 years or older to sign in a guest. 

~Younger guest swimmers who want to use the diving board or slide are 

required to take the deep water test.

~Members are responsible for the conduct of their guests while on RGPA 

property. Any damage to the Association’s property is the responsibility of 

the member.

~Once paid for the day, no refunds will be given for paid guest fees (unless 

inclement weather closes the pool within the first hour of the guest’s visit).

~Guests of RGPA members must follow all rules 

~NO GUESTS will be admitted on opening weekend, Memorial Day, 4th of July, 
or Labor Day.

~Balls, toys, floatation devices and rafts (which term includes all floatation 

devices) may be used at the discretion of the Pool manager, depending upon 

safety conditions, or limited by the pool staff. No floatation devices are 
permitted in the deep end of the pool and parents with children using 

floatation devices must be in the pool within an arm’s length of their child at 

all times.

~By bringing a guest to the pool members agree to abide by all RGPA, Inc. By-

laws, specifically those related to Article III/Membership, Section D, Privileges 

and Obligations of Members. RGPA By-laws can be found on our website, 

rosegardenpool.com


